
SAUSAGE SIZZLE THIS THURSDAY 

 

Sausage sizzle this Thursday, 4 July to raise funds 

for our AIMS Senior Basketball  

team competing in Tauranga in August. 

Orders need to be in by 9am on Thursday.  

ST PATRICK’S 

 NEWSLETTER  

 

2 July 2019 

 

In a Catholic way we learn today for tomorrow  
“Love and COMPASSION are necessities not 

luxuries.” 

 

COOL AT SCHOOL  

We congratulate Brock McGrath, a Year 8 student 

who has a fantastic attitude to improve himself, 

those around him and to give things a go.   

Having a great final year at St Patrick’s.  

CONGRATULATIONS TEUILA  

2019 TACS speech champion!  Teuila represented 

our school last Thursday at Puketapu School, a total 

of 8 schools H.B wide with their finalists presenting 

their speeches.  A truly captivating speech Teuila – 

we are proud of you.  

TACS NETBALL WINNERS  

Congratulations to our two Senior Netball teams who 

were placed 1st and 4th overall at last Friday’s School 

Competition.  Thank you parents, players and 

coaches. 

FREE MUFTI DAY – THIS FRIDAY FOR ALL SYNDICATES 

A wonderful way to end the term.  No litter, tidy 

toilets and tidy bags were the deal to have a free 

mufti day, and I am pleased to say …. DEAL DONE 

SO FAR! (WATCH THIS SPACE)  

GOSPEL VALUE FOR JULY - COMPASSION 

This month our school focus and Value is 

“COMPASSION”.  As a Catholic school, this should be 

at the heart of all our relationships and actions.  

“Show you care for others”. It is how we do this that 

can set us apart as a compassionate community. 

(Home, Parish and School). 

GRANPARENTS LITURGY (SPREAD THE WORD)  

Our annual and ever-popular GRANDPARENTS 

LITURGY and picnic will be held on 

Friday 2 August – 12.00 for the Junior Syndicate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          WE HAVE HAD A BUSY TERM 
 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

 

   Sausage Sizzles                          Disco Dancers 

                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

            Wearable Arts                      Learning at Play 

 

TERM 3 STARTS  

See you all at 8.45am (NOT LATE) for our first day 

back on Monday 22 July, smiling and in full, clean 

uniform. 

 

DISTRACTED DEFINITION 

Adam’s rib- the original bone of contention 

 

 

Have a wonderful and well deserved break. 

Thank you Teachers and Support Staff for another 

great term. 

Regards & Blessings  

Ka kite ano 

 

Jurek Wypych 

PRINCIPAL  

COMMUNITY NOTICE  

 

School Uniform Sewing Repairs – call Andrea on  

021 834 740 or 870 0516.  Very reasonable rates 

and can do over the weekends or during the 

school holidays. 

GALA UPDATE 
 

ONLY 11 WEEKS TO GO …. AND YOUR HELP IS 

NEEDED. 

 

WE WILL BE ASKING FOR: 

• More frozen chooks and chocolates for 

raffle wheel 

• Plants  

• Toys in good condition 

• Any prizes etc you may have for 

Mystery Envelope and Lucky Dip. 

• Furniture, Household goods etc for 

White Elephant (no computers or TVs) 

ASK YOUR FAMILY, FRIENDS, NEIGHBOURS 

 

Another pink “helper” reply slip will go out in 

the first week of Term 3, we hope that you 

return this.  Many hands make light work – and 

we are fundraising for YOUR children and a 

new Adventure Playground.  


